
i have been learning the piano independently since

year 7 but I started taking piano lessons in October

2021. To play the piano, a pianist must use both hands,

read music, listen to the notes you're playing, and

work the pedals. It is a lot to do at once.

Subsequently, I became an expert at using my split

concentration / divided attention. My multitasking

skills in the outside world also greatly improve. Playing

for a few minutes a day improves my morale and

makes me feel more positive.
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